
             
                       October 3, 2022 
 
Supervisors of the Checklist          
Town of Kensington 
 
The Kensington Supervisors of the Checklist will be in session at the Kensington Town Hall on 
Wednesday, November 2, 2022, from 5pm-5:30pm, to accept new voter registration 
applications, and to correct and update the voter checklist, including name, address and party 
changes for existing voters.  
 
New voters who are not on the checklist and wish to register should bring with them to the 
November 2nd session: proof of identity (photo id); proof of age; proof of citizenship (passport, 
birth certificate or naturalization documents); and proof of Kensington residency. Note: Some 
documents may cover more than one of these requirements. 
 
Pamela Schwotzer, Supervisor 
 


